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Care Communicate Persevere and Sparkle 

Dear Parents/Carers,         19 November 2021 
London Trip 2022 Update  

 
Meeting in school: 2 December 2:30pm 

Dates of trip: 23 to 27 May 2022 
 
Plans for London are now finally able to get underway, after the reopening of our planned accommodation. 
Apologies for the delay, but we were unable to confirm until these people returned to work. We are delighted to 
be able to offer this hugely popular and successful residential, with all of the experiences it offers the children, 
again this year. 
 
We are now in the process of making provisional bookings for all other attractions. We will confirm each of these 
bookings when we know the exact number of children who will be attending. I will be able to confirm and share 
the planned itinerary at the meeting on the 2nd December and by letter at this time. The meeting will give you 
information about the trip and allow you to ask any questions you may have. 
 
Here is an example itinerary showing the events we plan to book (the order and times are likely to vary as they 
do year on year): 
 

Leave 6:30 am 
Harry Potter WB tours – 1:20pm 

7:00pm Arrive at Boat  

Natural History Museum – 10:00am 
 

Science Museum – 2:00pm 
Cable Car and DLR - 7:30 

Tower of London Tour and Workshops – 10:00am Houses of Parliament – 2:00pm  
Buckingham Palace – 4:30pm 
Rainforest Cafe meal out – 6:00pm  

Imperial War Museum 10:00am 
 

London Eye + 4D experience – 2:30pm 
Pizza Express – 4:45pm 
Theatre Show 7:00pm 

Depart Lord Amory – 9:30 am Arrive 6:00pm 

 
Payment: 
The full cost of the trip, with all transport, accommodation and attractions will be £350. 
We know that now is not a good time of year to be asking for money, so we will be asking for a very minimal 
deposit initially, just to allow us to begin paying deposits to venues and to get a firm idea of numbers attending. 
To confirm your child’s wish to attend, could we please request a deposit of £35 be paid on ParentPay by 10th 
December 2021. If you have concerns about the payment for the trip, please speak to your child’s class teacher or 
the office and we will discuss options for a payment schedule. 
Planned payment dates: By: 10 December £35, by 1 February £100, by 1 March £100, by 2 May £115. This with 
then total the £350 required for the trip. You are more than welcome to pay in larger chunks if you prefer. 
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
Mr. Dingle and Mrs. Pezzarini 

http://www.carclaze-/

